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Suite no 1B Brackencity 
Cnr Rae Frankel & Hennie Albert Str 
Brackenhurst 
        

Nuvest Chemicals 
 
 
Dear Arthur 
 
Our Executive Chairman and Co- Founder, Mr Marc Lubner and I, would like to sincerely thank you 
for your recent generous donation, which will most certainly bring lots of smiles to the faces of many 
children. Your support to the Smile Foundation is greatly appreciated.  
 
Over the last 11 years, The Smile Foundation has been able to assist more than 1000 children and 
has grown from being active at one Academic Hospital in Gauteng, to 7 Hospitals located in five 
provinces in South Africa. 
 
Our vital work would not be possible without the generosity of donors such as yourself, and we 
greatly appreciate your contribution. 
 
Our Chief Patron Nelson Mandela’s wish is for us to assist as many children around South Africa as 
possible and to make the public aware of this service that is offered to the communities.  He also has 
requested that we ensure his legacy of considering children with any facial deformity are not 
ostracized by the family and/or the communities in which these children are living. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
 
 
Hedley Lewis 
Executive Director- Finance & Fundraising 

 


